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Thursday 18th April 2024 /

// HACKNEY
Dear Year 4,5 & 6 Families, /

Hit the ground running at the Hackney 5K - Saturday 18th May

The Hackney Schools Challenge returns this year as part of the Hackney Festival of Fitness. This gives primary
children of all abilities the opportunity to shine!

Just a reminder that the School Challenge is free of charge to all who wish to enter. Our children cover as many
miles as they can in the lead up to the event, some here at school, with the final mile taking place at 10.30am
on Saturday 18th May. On the big day, our children will run with members of the Woodberry Down staff team.
The Hackney 5k and a variety of exciting family activities will also be held on Saturday as part of the Hackney
Festival so you may want to make a day of it!

This is a super opportunity which we are delighted to support once again and are asking for our families to
complete and return the slip below registering your child’s interest in taking part and also agreeing to some
very important conditions.

The organisers have allocated just 43 child places to our school and should interest exceed places available -
priority (up to 43 places) will be given to those children who have not taken part before ensuring an equal split
across Year 4,5 & 6. We may need adult support so do let us know if you would be happy to volunteer on the
day.

If you would like to register an interest for your child, please ensure the slip below is completed, signed and
returned to the school office no later than Monday 22nd April 2024. Places will then be confirmed and a link
shared with families to continue the registration online - deadline to do this is Friday 26th April 2024. Should
you require more information, please do get in touch, | am always happy to help.

Warm wishes,

Vince Lwanga
PE & Sports Leader

I would like to register an interest for my child ... iN ClasS. . to take part in the Hackney Schools
Challenge taking place on Saturday 18th May 2024 at Hackney Marshes.

I understand that | must drop off my child and remain at Hackney Marshes during the event (about 2 hours).

I would be happy to volunteer on the day if needed. YES/NO *delete as appropriate

Parent/Carer (signature)



